
Behnam Ghaffari 

From: Suzanne Hutchings Malloy [suzanne.h.malloy@ico.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2007 2:27 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0798-EX-ST-2006 and 0881-EX-ST-2006
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Yes – thank you for your attention to this matter.
  

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2007 1:56 PM 
To: Suzanne Hutchings Malloy 
Subject: FCC File No. 0798-EX-ST-2006 and 0881-EX-ST-2006 
Importance: High 
  

Ms. Suzanne Malloy,  

May the band 2180-2200 MHz be deleted from applications 0798-EX-ST-2006 and 0881-EX-ST-2006, 
and may the band 7017-7043 MHz be deleted from 0798-EX-ST-2006. 

Ben Ghaffari  
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Federal Communications Commission  
Experimental Licensing Branch  
(202) 418-7928  

  

This E-Mail and any attachments may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s).  Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this communication is prohibited.  If you believe that you have received 
this E-Mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies.


